
 
 

CABARRUS COUNTY 
 MENTAL HEALTH ADVISORY BOARD 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
TUESDAY, JUNE 3, 2025 

6:00 P.M. 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Mental Health Advisory Board meeting 
originally scheduled for Tuesday, June 3, 2025 in the Multipurpose Room of 
the Governmental Center, 65 Church Street South, Concord, has been 
cancelled due to scheduling conflicts.  
 
 
This 22nd day of May, 2025. 
 
 
  
Posted: May 22, 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact information: Kamilah McKissick 
(704) 920-1713 

kmmckissick@cabarruscounty.us 


